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Bait and Switch should be illegal in the bills put out by politicians. This bill is 

outrageous and does nothing to the affect of the title. Democrats should be ashamed 

of themselves. There is no "gun" problem in 99% of the state. But in democrat ran 

cities there is a very minor problem. Disarming more law abiding citizens is not going 

to fix your problems. If you are so starved for power, why not try doing something 

productive with your time and our tax dollars that will do some good? Holding 

criminals accountable is a good start. There are many problems in Oregon caused by 

democrat policies, and there are better things to be doing with OUR tax dollars. 

Please ditch the unconstitutional bills and maybe take your fingers out of your ears, 

your popularity is running out. SB 243 is a misleading list of definitions, none of which 

apply to the title.  


